Crawford, Hamish

From: Carolyn McAlley <CMcAlley@heritage.org.nz>
Sent: Tuesday, 15 June 2021 8:50 AM

To: Crawford, Hamish

Cc: Ben Pick; Rachel Darmody

Subject: FW: Proposed Nukuhau Private Plan Change

Kia ora Hamish
We await the archaeological assessment. Please forward it to both myself and Rachel at your earliest convenience.

Kind regards,
Carolyn McAlley

From: Crawford, Hamish <hamish.crawford @wsp.com>
Sent: Monday, 14 June 2021 4:53 PM

To: Rachel Darmody <RDarmody@heritage.org.nz>

Cc: Sykes, Kirsty <Kirsty.Sykes@wsp.com>

Subject: RE: Proposed Nukuhau Private Plan Change

Hi Rachel

As per previous discussions, Kirsty Sykes will attend site in the week of 5 July to undertake further archaeological
assessment. We hope to have a report presented to you as soon as practicable after this field work, and (assuming
the results and recommendations meet your approval) we would hope to gain Heritage New Zealand support to the
Proposed Plan Change prior to the hearing starting on 9 August (the earlier the better). Would it be possible please
to have your brief written confirmation that this is as per our agreement? | would then forward this to the
commissioners to confirm to them that this is our agreement.

Thanks and regards,

\\ \ ) Hamish Crawford
Head of North East
T: +64 7 376 1304
M: +64 21 943 974
hamish.crawford@wsp.com

wsp.com/nz
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